
Ward Report – Helen I’Anson 
 
Here is a brief report, as you will probably have only just read my last one! 
 
The new Children’s Scrutiny Committee met informally and we were briefed by officers on the 
progress in Children’s Services. 
I attended Food Bank Trustee’s meeting ,  also a very informative Rethinking Governance meeting 
Along with Cllrs. Howells and Harvey, I met with Paul Walker, the new chief executive, when he 
visited Ledbury  
 
Am meeting with Traffic and Highways next week regarding parking controls at the entrance of John 
Masefield. 
Have been working with officer to try and minimise the disruption caused by contractor’s parking on 
the road, during the construction of the Care Home at Martins way. 
The dispute over the piece of land by Woodfield Road owned by Platform Housing, has hopefully 
been sorted. 
I have been meeting with young people as we move forward with our plans for what was the youth 
conference , but is now, at their behest ,  The Herefordshire Here Youth Can Show(A Festival for our 
Future)  
Last Saturday saw a very successful Family Fun Day on the Recreation Ground, organised by LEAF 
Helen I’Anson 
 


